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MOTORCYCLE THIEVES 

***Surveillance Footage Available for Pick-Up at FLPD*** 
***Photos of Suspects on Page 2*** 

On April 27, 2011, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department responded to a call in 
reference to an auto theft at 4051 North Ocean Boulevard in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. 
 
Based upon surveillance footage, investigators have learned that at 
approximately 2:04 A.M. on April 27, 2011, a high-end motorcycle was stolen 
from the parking lot at 4051 North Ocean Boulevard in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  Surveillance video shows two suspects lifting a motorcycle into the 
back of a white van and driving off.  The suspects covered the van’s license plate 
with an unknown object. 
 
One of the suspects has been described as a W/M, 25 to 35 years of age, with 
dreadlocks and a full beard.  The W/M was last seen wearing a white shirt, dark 
shorts, and sneakers.  The second suspect has been described as a B/M, 
unknown age, wearing a light colored winter hat as well as a light colored shirt, 
dark pants, and light colored sneakers. 
 
Investigators believe that these two suspects were accompanied by a third 
unknown driver, and may be a part of a larger motorcycle theft ring.  
 
Detectives are urging anyone who may know the identity of the suspects to 
contact Detective Ferri at 954-828-5560 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 
954-493-TIPS. 
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